
MINUTES OF THE ZBA PUBLIC MEETING  

TOWN OF CHARLEMONT        

March 29, 2005   

Members Present:

    

Members Absent:

 

Eric Dean     Mark Ledwell       
Bill Coli       
Craig Leonard   

Bill Coli stopped in, but was unable to stay, as he had business at the Select Board 
meeting next door. The Secretary mentioned that the ZBA needs to work on their Town 
Policy and Town Reports, and presented some paperwork she thought would be helpful, 
such as sample policies of other towns, and various ZBA rules.  Bill Coli asked that the 
Secretary mail out packets to the ZBA  members to read over, before a meeting takes 
place to discuss the policy.  

As Eric was the only member present, this time was used for reading over mail and 
various ZBA paperwork.   

Eric signed the Notice of Decision for Joseph Paes.   

Business having been concluded, the meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.    

Respectfully Submitted,    

Carlene Millett 
Secretary to the Boards   


